
Village of Ellenville 
Planning Board Commission 

June 20, 2012 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Commissioner Steinhoff. Also present: 
Commissioners Cafaro, Eisman, Maizer and Rosenstock. 
 
Also present: Village Attorney, Peter Berger 
  Village Planner, Dan Shuster 
  Code Enforcer Brian Schug 
 
Minutes – Motion by Commissioner Cafaro, seconded by Commissioner Eisman to 
approve the minutes of May 16, 2012 as presented. 
All in favor - Aye - motion carried 
 

Timber Harvesting – Lands of Winer – Revised application for comments and 
recommendations to the Town of Wawarsing Planning Board.  The original harvesting 
plan operation had the loading area staged at the end of Knollwood Drive.  The Village 
of Ellenville had concerns with that exit site since there was a buried sewer line.  The 
new plan is for vehicles to exit onto Rosenstock Road. 
 
The Town of Wawarsing Planning Board is requesting the Village Planning Board to 
review the new plans and give any comments or recommendations.  Village Planning 
Board members discussed this project regarding the new route of travel exiting the site 
and also discussed the bond and security amount.   
 
Motion by Commissioner Cafaro, seconded by Commissioner Eisman that the Village of 
Ellenville Planning Board is satisfied with the route of travel and recommends a reduced 
bond amount of $50,000 and a weight limit of 25 tons and all trucks are subject to 
inspection for weight. 
All in favor - Aye - motion carried 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:54 p.m. 
 
Notes taken by: Brian Schug; transcribed by Noreen Dechon 
   
 


